
John J. Kearns 

New York, New York 10014 

April 24, 1999 

Professor Martin Duberman 
History Department 
Lehman College 
250 Bedford Park Blvd. West 
Bronx, New York 10468-1589 

Dear Professor Duberman, 

STAR/Marsha P. Johnson/Sylvia Lee Rivera 

(office) 
(home) 

I am a doctoral student in the History Department at the CUNY Graduate School and am 
writing to seek some guidance. 

I am interested in researching and writing about ST AR and Marsha P. Johnson and 
Sylvia Rivera. Since you wrote about Sylvia Rivera in Stonewall 1 thought you might be 
able to tell me ifthere is someone already working on this subject. I would also like to 
know if you would be willing to assist me insofar as help direct me to resources that 
would be relevant for research on this subject. 

I would be very grateful for any assistance you might be willing to give me to help get 
me started with my research. Please contact me by phone, mail or email, whichever is 
most convenient for you. 

Thank you in advance for any guidance you may be able to provide me. 




